
ABTT Brief Report, September 2022

ABTT TRAINING AND EDUCATION COMMITTEE

Chair: Sebastian Barnes

Our last meeting was on the 14th of July, 2022, by Zoom. 

Courses:
We are still experiencing an increased demand for our courses, resulting from continuing 
CVT apprenticeships and theatres recruiting staff in need of our courses.

Future planned courses include:
- Bronze in London in July and September
-

We have recently reviewed the content of our course materials to ensure standardised and consis-
tent materials across different tutors.  We are also re-drafting a tutor delivery guide and induction 
policy.  We are still seeking tutors for some of our courses, Bronze and Silver Stage Structures.  
We don’t plan to advertise.  Useful contacts are welcome.

We have moved to delivering course materials in PDF format rather than printing and posting large
documents.  

Meetings proposed for 2022, at 14.00:
22nd September
3rd November

Sebastian Barnes
Chair, Training and Education Committee
5th September, 2022.
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